Home of the Superstition Mountains

September 27, 2017

Cynthia Pierson

Apache Junction Elks Lodge #2349
211 N. Hilton

Apache Junction, AZ 85119

Dear Ms. Pierson:

Please be advised that your application for a Special Event Liquor License for Elks Lodge
#2349 for Paws 4 Life Charity Car Show alternate date to be held January 27, 2018, at
the Elks Lodge, 2455 N. Apache Trail (Highway 88), has been scheduled for a public
hearing.

The Apache Junction City Council will hold a public hearing on October 17, 2017, at 7:00
p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 300 E. Superstition Blvd., Apache Junction, at which
time recommendation for approval or disapproval will be made to be forwarded to Arizona
Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. Your attendance is requested should council
have any questions on this application.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact my office at (480)
982-8002.

Sincerely,
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Kathleen Connelly
City Clerk

» Voice (480) 982-8002 » FAX (480) 982-7018 » TDD (480) 983-0095 » www.ajcity.net
300 E. Superstition Boulevard, Apache Junction, AZ 85119




	Page 1

